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SAP/DGPE-689/12
October 10, 2012
His Excellency
Ambassador Andrés González Díaz 
Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS
Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs
Washington, D.C.
Reference:
Open invitation – “Special meeting to review the status of implementation of the Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity””
Dear Ambassador:
I am pleased to write you with reference to the Special Meeting to review the status of implementation of the Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the "Right to Identity,” to be held in the framework of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs on November 1, 2012.
In that connection, I would like to note that, as requested by the member states at the meeting of the CAJP on October 4, 2012, this Special Meeting is open to participation by the authorities of civil registry and identification institutions from all member states, in particular with respect to the exchange of best practices and experiences.  
I am therefore kindly requesting, Distinguished Chair, that you have this open invitation circulated to all the member state delegations, noting however, that extending this invitation does not commit the General Secretariat to assuming the costs of participation by said national authorities. 

Distinguished Chair, we are requesting, through your good offices, that the member state delegations kindly forward by Friday, October 26, 2012, to romana@oas.org and aaristizabal@oas.org the name and position of the authorities of civil registry and identification institutions, who will be in Washington to attend the Special Meeting, so that this information can be included on the Schedule of the event. 

In thanking Your Excellency in advance for attending to this request, I would like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Steven Griner

Coordinator

Universal Civil Registry Program in the Americas (PUICA)

Department of Effective Public Administration

Secretariat for Political Affairs 




� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP29498E04�








�.	To be held in the framework of the CAJP with support from the Universal Civil Registry Program in the Americas (PUICA)–Department of Effective Public Administration, Secretariat for Political Affairs–pursuant to resolutiuon AG/RES. 2719 (XLII-O/12). 
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